
Credits and Refunds: March Break and Recreation Programming    March 13, 2020 

 

Due the temporary suspension of Ottawa Gymnastics Centre programming we are offering the following 

credits and refunds.  

 

March Break Camp: Full refunds will be given. Please contact admin@ottawagymnasticscentre.ca, with 

your name and phone number and we will contact you to arrange a refund during the week of March 

16th. 

 

Winter Recreation Programming: Credits will be issued to your account at the Ottawa Gymnastics 

Centre for all missed classes due to suspended operations. These credits will be applied to your account 

when the gym reopens for regular programming.  

 

For further information please contact Mike Vieira at mvieira@ottawagymnasticscentre.ca 

 

Thank You! 

OGC Team  
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